Newmark Education

Parent Alert

February 28, 2023

Join Us For A Virtual Seminar By Newmark School Psychologists
Dear Newmark Parents,

As we approach the halfway point of the school year, we would like to offer
"Understanding Your Child's IEP Evaluation,™ a Virtual Parent Seminar
on Thursday, March 23, 2023 from 9:00-10:30 AM.

The evaluations and assessments conducted as part of the IEP process
provide objective data that informs your child’s program and goals. However,
the assessments can be quite extensive, technical and difficult to absorb if
one is not trained to interpret the results. Our Newmark school psychologists
would like to provide useful and easy to understand information about how to
decipher the assessments and discover how they inform the IEP goals. The
virtual event is free for Newmark parents but registration is required by
Monday, March 20, 2023.

Understanding Your Child's IEP Evaluation - Virtual Seminar
Presented by Newmark Education

Ashlie Jernigan, MS, NCSP
Adam Goldberg, Ed.M.

Date: Thursday, March 23, 2023
Time: 9:00 - 10:30 AM (VIRTUAL)

Parent Seminar - Thursday, March 23, 2023
9:00-10:30 AM

Meeting link with be sent to all partipants prior to seminar

If you have any questions, please contact me at 908-753-0330 or by email:

Sincerely,



http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/mQRfCve5M0WaypppFBnqww~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl35DJP0RCaHR0cHM6Ly9hcHAuc21hcnRzaGVldC5jb20vYi9mb3JtLzdlMmY4OWZiNWE0NTRjYjI4ZWUyYjdiNjg4NjcxZGI5VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpj9kld_mNB4jY4UhpzbGV2eUBuZXdtYXJrZWR1Y2F0aW9uLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
mailto:cgeorge@newmarkeducation.com

Ms. Cathleen M. George, LCSW, Supervisor of Counseling Services

cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director
Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal

Newmark Education
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ 07076
908-753-0330
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